

LONDON OFFICE

Ms Eleanor Lakew London Borough of Camden Town Hall Extension Argyle Street London Direct Dial: 020 7973 3726 Direct Fax: 020 7973 3792

Our ref: L00444868

27 January 2015

Dear Ms Lakew

Notifications under Circular 01/2001, Circular 08/2009 & T&CP (Development Management Procedure) Order 2010

Authorisation to Determine an Application for Listed Building Consent as Seen Fit

HOTEL RUSSELL , 1-8 RUSSELL SQUARE , LONDON, WC1B 5BE Application No 2015/0052/L

Applicant: Commercial

Grade of building(s):

Proposed works: Internal alterations and refurbishment.

Drawing numbers: Drawings approved

Date of application:22 January 2015Date of referral by Council:21 January 2015Date received by English Heritage:22 January 2015Date referred to CLG:27 January 2015

You are hereby authorised to determine the application for listed building consent referred to above as you think fit. In so doing English Heritage would stress that it is not expressing any views on the merits of the proposals which are the subject of the application.

Yours sincerely



Jeremy Hallatt Business Officer

E-mail: jeremy.hallatt@english-heritage.org.uk



1 WATERHOUSE SQUARE 138-142 HOLBORN LONDON EC1N 2ST Telephone 020 7973 3000 Facsimile 020 7973 3001 www.english-heritage.org.uk

English Heritage is subject to the Freedom of Information Act. 2000 (FOIA) and Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR).

All information held by the organisation will be accessible in response to an information request, unless one of the exemptions in the FOIA or EIR applies.



LONDON OFFICE

NB: This authorisation is not valid unless it has been appropriately endorsed by the Secretary of State.





LONDON OFFICE

Ms Eleanor Lakew London Borough of Camden Town Hall Extension Argyle Street London Direct Dial: 020 7973 3726 Direct Fax: 020 7973 3792

Our ref: L00444868

27 January 2015

Dear Ms Lakew

HOTEL RUSSELL, 1-8 RUSSELL SQUARE, LONDON, WC1B 5BE

Thank you for consulting English Heritage on the above scheme on the 22 January 2015.

English Heritage was pleased to be involved in early discussions regarding these proposals prior to the formal submission of this application. We are pleased that the scheme (broadly) reflects our discussions and the advice offered by our specialist staff. We, therefore, do not wish to offer any comments on this occasion

Yours sincerely



Jeremy Hallatt Business Officer

E-mail: jeremy.hallatt@english-heritage.org.uk

